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We want to hear from you  
We want NewsLine Aurora to be your voice and of the community that we represent. Tell us about the latest news, 

thoughts or events for the learning disability sector and social care. Send in your articles or photos for the next issue.  

 

Diploma in Health and Social Care  

Congratulations to..  

 

 

 

Jonathan Brooks   Sue Andrews   Paulette Laine   Ramota Onikoyi    Rosemary Osei    Valentina Jasper  

for recently completing their Diplomaõs, Congratulations !   

New Team Leader  

Femi Adediran has been appointed as the New Team Leader , he will be working at 

Waldram Park Road on a fixed term contract.  

Congratulations on your new post.  

Hate Crime App  

A new hate crime reporting app is now available. It has been approved by MOPAC 

(Mayors Office for Policing And Crime). The app is free to download . It enables victims 

to immediately report an incident, with the information going directly to the Police via a 

secure server. Users can also upload photographic and video material as part of their 

report, providing the option to submit a verbal statement or footage of the incident.  

 

 

Festibility May 2019  

 See details for the next Festibility event in 2019.  

Please register your interest with Kiran Chana on 0208 469 8103 or ad-

min@auroraoptions.org.uk by the 31st January 2019.  

 

Above and Beyond Award  

The Above & Beyond award for this quarter has been awarded to Diana Neil. 

Well done for your outstanding work and contribution.  
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AURORAõS NOTICE BOARD  

Dear Colleagues,  

With another year of hard work behind us I hope that we can all look forward 

to the opportunity of spending some time relaxing with those who are im-

portant in our lives. I realise that not everyone will be able to celebrate on the 

traditional days due to work commitments but I hope we will all find the time 

to enjoy a festive celebration.  

Thank you for the contribution you have made to Auroraõs success in the past 12 months. I wish 

all of you a very merry Christmas and a happy New year.  

Willie Scott  
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Card Making Sales  

The Cardmaking group have been working really hard making and selling Christmas cards.   We 

have been doing lots of Cardsales in Lewisham Shopping Centre since October and customers 

have said how much they like the cards.   Lots of customers have told us that they are sending 

them to family and friends abroad to places like Australia, America and France.   The students have 

been brilliant with their 

customer service and 

money skills.   Well done 

to the Cardmaking 

group and a big thank 

you to Jon and Diana 

who support.  

 

Safiye Lawrence  

Brockley Open Studio  

On Saturday 24 th November the Cardmaking Group was part of Brockley Open Studios 

Christmas Fair.   Dudley and David sold cards and we made £140 which was fantastic, 

thank you to Yasmin and Bill for dropping and collecting Dudley and David.   Lots of        

customers had bought from us last year and said how much their friends and families loved 

them.   Mark and Glen popped by and it was great to see them.   We are looking forward to 

been part of 

Brockley Open 

Studios in the 

summer.   Thank 

you Brockley 

Open it was a 

great event to be 

a part of.  

 

�/�L�W�W�O�H���1�D�Q�·�V���%�D�U�³ Cards for Sale  

We have designed and made Little Nanõs Christmas cards for the 2nd  year running.   The 

cards are for sale at Little Nanõs Bar in Deptford and are Ã1.00 each. Tristan who runs Little 

Nanõs has said how much he loves the 

cards and how they are perfect for the 

bar.   Check us out on their Instagram 

page.  

https://www.instagram.com/

littlenansbar/?hl=en  

 

CARD MAKING NEWS  


